
 

Teacher: Miss Barnes 

 

Learning Support: Miss Pallent, Mrs 

Hetherington and Mrs McDonald 

 

Care Assistant: Miss Peall 

Welcome to Discovery! 

It has been lovely to meet all the 

children. We are looking forward to 

an exciting half term. 

If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding your child, please do not 

hesitate to speak to us. We are here 

to help. 

 

Phone number: 01642 248333 

 

Website: 

www.discoveryspecialacademy.org.uk 

 

  

 

Curriculum: We are learning… 

Our topic this term is 

All about Me 

 

We will be reading these texts 

Clap your hands 

Amazing  

We’re going on a Pumpkin Hunt  
 

                                                                   
                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name Labelling  

Please make sure all your child’s clothes 

and belongings are labelled with their 

name. 
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BEING THE BEST WE CAN BE!  

Our Steps to Success 

 We are gentle and kind. 

 We are kind and helpful. 

 We listen. 

 We look after our friends and our 

academy.  

 We work hard.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

We will also learn about the 

seasons changing from 

Summer to Autumn

 

We will be exploring new skills, 

posting and pouring. 

                     

 

 


